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Watch Year 4 practising to be 
French weather forecasters

https://twitter.com/i/status/1754835422180511783 
and 

https://twitter.com/i/status/1754835771628949778

https://twitter.com/i/status/1754835422180511783
https://twitter.com/i/status/1754835771628949778


The children in Reception 
enjoyed taking part in a 

drama lesson based 
around our story, 

Biscuit Bear!



Y6 have been
learning about 

direct and indirect 
(reported) speech.

Children did a 
sorting activity to 

group some 
sentences

into the
appropriate

category.



Year 2 building on their number fluency



The children in Reception really 
enjoyed learning about collage and 
amazed their teachers with these 

beautiful landscape pictures.



There is no 
such thing as 
bad weather, 

just 
inappropriate 

clothing.



Y6 have been 
using drama 
and freeze 

frames to show 
the relief of 

Ernest 
Shackleton 

and his crew 
after they found 
help following 
an exhausting 

rescue mission.



Y2 had a great 
time exploring 
textures and 

creating 
wonderful art! 



Year 5 are really 
enjoying their 

djembe lessons. 
Watch us here: 

https://twitter.com/i/st
atus/17556228003315

38458

https://twitter.com/i/status/1755622800331538458
https://twitter.com/i/status/1755622800331538458
https://twitter.com/i/status/1755622800331538458


The children in 
the Nursery 
class have 

been practising 
using one-

handed tools.



This week, Year 4 
created a cross 
curricular link 

between History 
and English. 

The children wrote 
a 1st person's 

account on 
whether 

King Alfred the 
Great, 

was really great.



Year 5 have made
an excellent job 
creating these 
solar system 

models. 

Well done 
everyone.





The children in the Nursery have been 
hearing about the Chinese New Year and had 

a go at using chopsticks. 
“I don’t think it’s Easy Peasy!”

“Easier to eat noodles!” 
Watch us here: 

https://twitter.com/i/status/1755945378816414033

KUNG HEI FAT CHOI 

https://twitter.com/i/status/1755945378816414033




PSA 
NEWS



Please read and reflect together 
upon this week’s gospel. 

The theme is
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